
Resignation Letter 

 

 

Naila Nizam        Dated: 28/04/2022 

HR Department  

Chip Training and Consulting 

 (CTC) 

     

SUBJECT: One Month Prior Notice for Resignation from the Post of UCPO Bago Daro, Tehsil 

Qubo Saeed Khan Distt. Kambar- Shahdadkot, Sindh 

 

It is with great regret that I wish to tender my resignation from my employment as a Union 

Council Polio Officer (UCPO) within CTC.  

Therefore I would like to give one month's notice and my last day of work will be 31st May 

2022.  

This decision is based purely on the reason that I have received an offer order of the Primary 

School Teacher PST (BPS-14) from the Education Department, Govt. of Sindh.  

I have enjoyed my time working for CTC and would like to thank everyone for the help and 

support, which I have received.  

I would like to wish the CTC all the best for the future.  

 

 

Yours faithfully        

 

Maqbool Ahmed Chandio 

UCPO Bago Daro, Tehsil Qubo Saeed Khan,  

Distt. Kamber-Shahdadkot 

03363541174 

 


